
 
 
 
As the COVID – 19 crisis continues to grow on a daily basis, we have been monitoring the situation and 
taking measures to protect our employees and our customers.  We remain committed to serving your 
needs and look forward to normal activities as soon as conditions allow.   
 
While we remain open, we understand that you may not want to visit the store.  For your convenience, 
you can order over the phone or online and materials can be delivered to your location.   
 
In accordance to the precautions and guidelines provided by the CDC, North Star Company, Inc. is 
postponing all customer events and gatherings.  This includes trade show attendance.  Face to face 
meetings are important to us, but at this time we will be utilizing virtual meetings and teleconference 
calls when possible. 
 
As we continue to closely track the COVID – 19 developments, our future decisions will be made with 
customers and employees as our top priority.   If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us. 
 
 
 
Thank you so much! 
North Star Company, Inc. 
North Star Landscaping & Garden Center 
 
 
 
Current hours of operations M – F 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
 

 


